
 
October 27, 2022 

 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
Re:  WP Docket No. 07-100  
        Ex Parte Meeting 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On October 26, 2022, representatives of American Petroleum Institute, Enterprise 
Wireless Alliance, Forestry Conservation Communications Association, National Sheriffs’ 
Association, and Utilities Technology Council had a telephone conference with Ethan 
Lucarelli of Chairwoman Rosenworcel’s office to discuss their August 25, 2022, joint ex parte 
letter proposing a framework for establishing a single entity with nationwide spectrum 
management responsibility for the 4.9 GHz band.  The representatives expressed their 
interest in working with the Commission in finalizing rules that would promote more 
intensive use of this spectrum for multiple use cases such as fixed, mobile, microwave, 
robotics, WiFi, UAS, and other technologies.  They were advised that the Chairwoman 
understood the need for a national manager and hoped to take further steps in the 
proceeding in the near-term future. 

  
    Respectfully submitted: 
 
    American Petroleum Institute 
    Enterprise Wireless Alliance 
    Forestry Conservation Communications Association 
    National Sheriffs’ Association 
    Utilities Technology Council 
          
      

cc via email: 
 
Ethan Lucarelli 
  
    


